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NEWS RELEASE

November 15, 2005

Bob Crow brings solidarity to Australian trade unionists fighting anti-union laws

RMT GENERAL secretary Bob Crow today pledged solidarity to Australian trade unionists battling against the proposed introduction of draconian anti-union laws by the country’s conservative government.

Speaking at a rally at Southport, south of Brisbane, Bob Crow paid tribute to the Australian trade union movement’s determination to resist the imposition of individual contracts and the undermining of collective bargaining.

“These laws add an even nastier twist to those in the standard Thatcher textbook, and British trade unionists will want to stand shoulder to shoulder with their Australian brothers and sisters in resisting them.

“British workers have suffered for two decades from laws designed to deny workers the right to take effective collective action – and even under a Labour government we are still fighting to get Britain back in line with international law.

“It is a great honour to be taking part in a country-wide demonstration that has seen hundreds of thousands of Australian working men and women take to the streets to defend their rights as workers.

“At a time when employers across the globe use every trick in the book to play working people off against each other to bring down wages, lengthen hours and slaughter conditions, the slogan Workers of the World Unite has never been more relevant,” Bob Crow said.
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